
POLICE PENSION BOARD MINUTES 
September 5, 1978 

The Police Pension Board met at 10:30 a.m., September 5, 1978, 
in the City Manager's office at City Hall with members Wysocki, 
Gorby, Lockhart, and Tasker present. The Personnel Director 
was also present. 

Discussed was the actuarial study and the percentage of 7.5% 
proposed for 1979 and 10.0% in 1980 for compliance. 

It was moved by John Tasker and seconded by Neva Lockhart that 
Police Representative Harvey Gorby present the program to the 
Police Department employees and report back to the Board with-
in ten days. Motion carried. 

There being no other business to come before the Board, the 
meeting was adjourned. 

Neva B. Lockhart 
Secretary 
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